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Elections Outreach Newsletter

We hope you're doing well. As part of
New Mexico Secretary of State
Maggie Toulouse Oliver’s
commitment to trust-building,
relationship-building and keeping our
New Mexican constituency informed,
we're pleased to present Elections
Outreach Newsletter for February
2024. This newsletter provides an
overview of our voters outreach
efforts and updated information on
elections, important dates for
registration, early voting and so on.
Please feel free to reach us at
bc.nguyen@sos.nm.gov to feature
content, or to address election
communication needs in your
community.

The New Mexico Secretary of
State’s Office is honored to be a
presence in celebration of Chinese
New Year at Mandela International
Magnet School in Santa Fe on
Saturday February 24, 2024. We
hope to connect with Asian
American community and school
members on elections, voter’s rights,
important election dates, how to
become a poll worker, and more. Read More
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You can request a Canva customizable file of these posters
to translate into appropriate languages and share with your
community. Please reach out to bc.nguyen@sos.nm.gov.


